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Monday 3rd October 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,

Harvest Festival: Wednesday 12th October 2022

I am writing to confirm arrangements for our Harvest Festival on Wednesday 12th October.  Due to the volume of children currently on roll at NJS we have taken the decision to split the services to enable parents and carers to join us for the first time since the pandemic!

Years 3 and 4

The Year 3 and 4 Harvest Festival will take place at St Nicholas’ Church and will commence at 9.10am.  

On this morning we ask that Year 3 and 4 children are brought directly to St Nicholas’ Church.  

Children can be dropped off anytime between 8.30am and 9am which should allow sufficient time to drop off Year 5 and 6 siblings at NJS or younger siblings at Newport Infants.  

Parents and Carers are invited to join us for this service which we aniticipate lasting for around half an hour.
Years 5 and 6

The Year 5 and 6 Harvest Festival will take place at St Nicholas’ Church and will commence at 2pm.  

Years 5 and 6 will walk to St Nicholas’ Church with school staff.

Parents and Carers are invited to join us for this service which we aniticipate lasting for around half an hour.  Church doors will open at 1.45pm for you to take your seats!

If you do attend this service and wish to collect your child class teachers will dismiss them to you at the end of the service in church.  If you do not wish to take your child or are not able to attend the service they will return to school with their teachers and be dismissed as usual at 3.15pm.

Harvest Donations

At this time of thanksgiving we encourage our school family to make donations that benefit the community.  If you feel able to bring a donation into school on this date we would be very grateful for tinned soup, tinned vegetables, tinned fruit, tinned meats, tinned tomatoes, tinned potatoes and packet or dried rice (these items have been specifically requested by the foodbank but other store cupboard items or toiletries would of course also be appreciated) which we will donate to our Newport Foodbank. 

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Moody


